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tat Menelsin. Rough ridera were thej, yet urouiid her they formed,
more oarefnl of her then themielvea ; egainit them rattled end nuis
the itooei and arrowe ; Afiainet them daehed the infidela Unded
frc^m their canoee ; iometiii.ca a ory announced a hurt, eometimea a

'fall announced a death ; but never hand of foe or flying miiaile

reached the curtained carriage in which rode the little prinoeaa.

Nor can it be aaid that AlvaradOi ao oareful as loyer, failed hia

duty aa captain. Sometimea at the rear, facing the 'tiin ; aome-
timea, with a lansh or a kiaa of the lumd. by the palanquiu ; and
alwaya his ory, Uaaphemoua yet cheerful, " Vivad Chntiot Viva
8aida Onia / Sai^Aiago, BcmUaao I *' So from miatreaa and men he
kept oflf the evil bird Fear. The atout mare Bradamante, gave him
moat concern ; ahe obeyed willingly,<—indeed, aeemed better when
in action ; yet waa reatleaa and nneaay, and toaaed her head, and
—unpardonable aa a habit in the horae of a soldier—cried fur

company.
" so-a, girl 1 " he would aay, as never doubting that ahe under-

stood him. " What aeeat thou that I do not 1 or ia it what thou
heareat t Fear I If one did but aay to me that thou wert cowardly,
better for him that he apoke ill of my mother I Bat here they come
Main I Upon them now ! Upon them, aweetheart 1 Viva d Chrkto I

Viva la Santa Cru» I"

And ao, fiuhting, he croaaed the bridge ; and atill all went well

with him. Out of the way he chased the foe ; on the flanka they

were beaten oflf; only at the rear were they troubleaome, for there

the 'tiin led the purauit
Finally the rear-guard closed upon the central diviaion, which,

having reached the accond canal, stood, in what condition we have
seen, waiting for Magarino. Then Alvarado hurried to the palan-

quin ; and waHe there, now checking Bradamante, whose uneasi-

ness seemed to increase as th^ advanced, now cheering Nenetzin

he hekrd the fatal cry proclaiming the loss of the bridge. On hia lips

tiie jeat faded, in hia heart the blood atood atill. A hundred voices

took up the cry, and there was hurry and alarm around him, aad he
felt the first pressure of the impubive movement forward. The
warning was not lost :

—

'* Ola, mv friends I " he said, at once aroused. ** Hell*s door of

brass hath been opened, and the devils are loose 1 Keep we to-

gether—" •

As he spoke the preaaure strengthened, and the crowd yelled,
** jTodo ea perdidoI Save yourselveB !

"

Up went his visor, out rang his voice in fierce appeal,

—

** Together let us bide, gentlemen. We are Spaniards, and in

our saddles, with swords and shields. The foe are the dogs who
have bayed ua to their coat for days and weeks. On the right and
left, as ye are I Remember, the woman we have here is a Ohristian

;

he hatn broken the bread and drunken the wine ; her Ood ia our

Ck>d i and if we abandon her may He abandon us I

"


